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Buy in May    
 

 «This year, “Buy in May” is probably a better strategy 

than following the traditional stock market advice 

“Sell in May”. We foresee weakness lasting no 

longer than the end of the month; this weakness 

should be used to further expand your holdings of 

shares. From June onwards we expect the market to 

be positive during the summer. 

The global uncertainties, such as Greece, the 

Ukraine, a possible rise in US interest rates, have 

hobbled the market since April. These uncertainties 

will still persist, but their effect on daily business will 

be outweighed by the pursuit of yield. 

At times of historically low interest rates there are 

few alternatives, and in addition the market is 

reconsidering the question of security – in recent 

weeks the bond market has come under pressure, 

including government bonds which until now have 

been sold as offering the highest security. 

This reflects a shift of trust; away from governments 

and towards the private economy. We recommend 

the sectors information technology, industry, cyclical 

consumer goods and health.» 

 

 

 


